
 
 

 
Oregon City, OR  97045-4046 

HILLENDALE 
NEIGHBORHOOD 
ASSOCIATION 

Steering Committee Meeting 

Tuesday, December 2nd, 2014 Mazatlan Mexican Restaurant, Oregon City 

Called to order 6:45PM by Chair Steve Andersen 

Attendees: Faith Leith, William Gifford, Joyce Gifford, Bonnie & Steve Andersen 

CIC Report from Faith:  

• Brandon Paxton, CCFD #1, reported on “Operation Santa” and Tree Lighting Dec 6th. CCFD #1 will 
report each month to CIC along with Public Works and Chamber of Commerce. 

• CIC is updating their By-Laws and asking each NA to check if theirs need amending. 
• Election of CIC officers: Amy Wilhite, chair (reelected); Karin Moray, vice-chair (reelected); 

Barbara Renkin, secretary  

Land Use:  

• HNA has been asked to assist homeowners on Prospector Terrace to help them work with the 
planning department on vacating a parcel so an additional home can be built. 

• Change to OC’s Pavement Maintenance Utility Fee has caused concern to owners of Danielson’s 
Hilltop Mall with a possible lawsuit against the city. 

• METRO is planning to approve the UGR this month and UGB next year. At this time, there are no 
changes planned for the UGB of Clackamas County. 

• The county redesigned the planned fence behind their property, which backs Hillendale Park, to 
meet current code and it has been approved by Planning Commission. 

• The Linn/Meyers/Leland Road Concept Plan, including the roundabout, has been approved by 
City Commission. 

Old Business: 

• Speakers for January general meeting  
o William  will contact Mayor elect Dan Holiday for presentation: “Moving OC Forward” 
o Update on CIC activities - Faith 
o Explanation and training on Oregon City’s “Go Request” (Faith, Joyce & William) 
o Update on parks - Joyce 
o Police liaison report – (Roy will send reminder?) 
o Steve will ask Rae Gordon to come and invite neighbors to the 20/20 event in January. 

• Business of the month for January: Faith will ask Black Rock Coffee for a short presentation and 
door prize 

Joyce will ask Roy to submit information to Kattie Riggs for postcard announcing the January meeting. 



William will remember to put out signs and contact Station 16 to announce the General Meeting. 

Upcoming Events: 

• Tree Lighting December 6th @ Liberty Plaza 4:30PM 
• First-Friday Films sponsored by the Library December 5th @EOTIC 6:30PM  

Next meeting:  General Meeting January 6th@ Living Hope Church at 7PM. 

Adjourned 7:53PM 

Respectfully submitted, Joyce Gifford, secretary 


